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15th February 2019

Dear Parents 

RE: Book Week 2019

Book Week this year will take place during the week beginning Monday 4th March 2019. 
The staff are planning lots of fun activities for the week to help encourage your children to continue to have a love of books and reading. 

During the week there will be many exciting activities and events around school and within classrooms. 

· Extreme Reading Challenge: - We are inviting you ALL (including parents!) to take the Extreme Reading Challenge. Think about different, exciting, fun and SAFE places you can enjoy a book.  Children, tell your parent/carer your idea and ask them if they could take a photograph of you reading your book in your ‘extreme’ place. 
Bring your photos to school to share with us all. 
· On Thursday 7th March we are inviting children to dress up as their favourite book character!  Please bring in a donation of £1.00 which will go towards some new library books for the school.

We are looking forward to seeing all the ‘extreme’ places you have enjoyed reading in!

Yours sincerely,
Milborne Staff        
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